
From: Massey, Jennie <jenmas@amazon.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 10:46 AM EST 
To: Sindy Yeh <syeh@arlingtonva.us>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Marian Marquez
<mmarquez@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Williams, Ardine <ardinew@amazon.com>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: Thank you and next steps 

All,

 

Thanks so much for your time and guidance yesterday. We really enjoyed the conversation and appreciate your continued support.

 

Sindy, could you introduce Ardine and myself via email to David Remick at the Workforce Investment Board and Howard Feldstein at

the Employment Center?  We’d like to schedule meetings with both in the near future.

 

Thanks again,

Jennie

 
Jennie Massey   Senior Manager Public Policy, Labor and Employment   Amazon
601 New Jersey Ave. NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20001

jenmas@amazon.com | 703.731.8886

 

Work hard. Have fun. Make History.

 

| |


